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February 12, 2014

His Worship Robert Bratina
Mayor
City of Hamilton
2nd Floor
71 Main Street West
Hamilton, Ontario
LSP 4Y5

Dear Mayor Bratina:

I would like to aclcnowledge receipt of your correspondence of January 9
regarding U.S. Steel and its pensioners.

Please be assured that the views expressed in the item approved by
Hamilton City Council have been noted. A copy of your correspondence has been
forwarded to the Honourable James Moore, Minister of Industry, for his information and
consideration.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

Executive Correspondence Officer
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